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Hi,

I thought of another issue that you probably need to be aware of:

The last few times we came to Fenton Lake, we drove around some of the fire roads and we
found there to be a HUGE number of illegals camping along every possible stream. With this
many campers and vault toilets only in campground areas, its a biological disaster. Not to
mention a serious security issue for others. Until things settle down, we just wont be back.

Dave, Rita and family
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